Subject: FW: Community Safety Committee Meeting March 15

From: Steve

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 09:54 AM

To: Weber, David

Subject: Community Safety Committee Meeting March 15

Dear Mr. Weber,

My name is Steven Ly and I'm one of the Blockwatch captains for the Hamilton area in east Richmond. I would like to appear as a delegate at the Community Safety Committee meeting on March 15th 2011 to present the committee with a petition calling for an increase in police presence in our neighbourhood.

As you may know, we've had a rash of home break-ins over the last 3 months ... 15 since December and they do not seem to be stopping. Our petition has 2 goals:

- 1. Increase in police patrols during the day as this is when most of the break-ins have occurred.
- 2. The establishment of a permanent community police office in the Hamilton area.

Attached is a copy of the petition.

Thank you for your time and please feel free to contact me at anytime if you have questions.

Steven Ly